
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Public Advisory 
May 12, 2021 

Elbow River Embankment: Night Work  

Highway 8 and Elbow River - Township Rd 241 
 
WHAT: KGL is working on the embankment to Elbow River at Highway 8 with equipment. Work includes tramming 
material and backfilling for rip rap placement on the bank of the river. Night work is being undertaken to help progress 
construction work prior to higher water levels in the summer. 
  
WHERE: Highway 8 and Elbow River East Bank between the two bridges crossing Elbow River 
 
WHEN: May 12, 2021 
  
WORK HOURS: Between 10 p.m. to 6 a.m.   
 
ANTICIPATED IMPACTS: Residents may notice construction noise and construction equipment traffic.  Work will 
be partially sheltered by the embankments of eastbound Highway 8 and westbound Highway 8.  
 
OTHER INFORMATION: Please visit www.swcrrproject.com  for more details. 
 
Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation. For addition information call 403-212-0565 or email 
info@SWCRRproject.com. 
  

http://www.swcrrproject.com/
mailto:info@SWCRRproject.com


 


